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The Beer Board of Cumberland Gap Tennessee met in regular session on March 2, 2015, 

immediately following the Town Board meeting. Mayor McGaffee called for a roll call of 

the Board Members. Board Members answered as follows: Susan Bain-here; Chuck 

Coffey- here; Teresa Fuson- here; Jerry Hopson -here; John Ravnum-here; Phillip 

Waller-yes. 

 

Mayor McGaffee called for approval of the minutes.  Jerry Hopson made a motion to 

approve the minutes, with a second by Susan Bain. On voice call vote all vote “aye”. 

 

Mayor McGaffee called for Old Business:  

There was no Old Business. 

 

Mayor McGaffee called for New Business: 

Chuck Coffey explained that he has had some complaints about The Gap Tap not closing 

on time.  He further explained that he was walking his dog around 2:00 am one night and 

recognized one of the vehicles still in the parking lot. He later questioned the owner of 

the vehicle and that person confirmed that he was inside the establishment at 2:00 am that 

night.  

 

According to the town’s ordinances establishments are to stop selling beer at 12:00 am 

and the premises are to be vacated at 12:30 am.  

 

If a witness would come forward saying the establishment is staying open after 12:30 am, 

then the owner could be called before the beer board and could be fined $2,500 and/or 

have his license suspended.  Chuck Coffey does not think the individual that spoke to him 

would come forward in a meeting.  

 

Mayor McGaffee will talk to the owner about the situation.  

 

The Upper Norris Conservation Club (UNC Club) has not paid the liquor license or beer 

permit renewal for 2015. Mayor McGaffee said he would take care of it tomorrow.  

 

With no business to come before the board, Jerry Hopson made a motion to adjourn, with 

a second by Chuck Coffey. On voice call vote all vote “aye”. 

 

 

____________________________  __________________________________ 

Mayor      Recorder 

 


